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I am writing to urge Oregon legislature to pass SB 1583. It is vital to make laws 

prohibiting book bans, which is what happened in Germany in the 1930's. We cannot 

afford to kid ourselves about what is happening with book bans, attempts to wipe out 

all representation for protected groups by discriminatory laws and the spread of hate 

& division. Book bans are an abomination and this legislature must stand strong for 

the rights of Oregonians...ALL Oregonians. 

Thank you   


